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                                             June 
Birthdays & Anniversaries

1 Tanisha Cook
2 Alexis Wedin
2 Amber Wedin
5 Steve Wenthe  
5 Greg Peer
5 Darla & Cliff Harper (Anniv)
6 Mitch & Sherry Ryan (Anniv)  
7 Evan Taylor  
7 Jordy Nelson
8 Jessica Kreft
8 Carol Knutson
9 Emmett Feete’
9 Becky Wedin
12 Brooks Nelson
15 Nick & Amy Nelson (Anniv)
18 Dan & Lois Goodremote (Anniv) 
19 Eli Patterson
19 Elizabeth Baxter
19 Bob Rombach
20 Rebecca Wendelboe Thoreson
21 Doug Panek  
25 Jessica & Joshua Kreft
30 Joshua Imme
30 Dave & Julie Dahlberg (Anniv) 













                                Senior High Youth Conference
Remember to keep our youth and their chaperones in prayer as they attend the Christ In Youth National Bible Conference in Holland, Michigan beginning June 28.  They are: Kaylie Moore, Robert Mott, Landon Smestad, Brock Matheny, Caleb Rombach and Pastor Scott and Emma.  There are still some little reminders on the back table of our sanctuary for you to carry in your pocket to remind you to keep them in prayer.  Take one.             


                     Attention Summer Bible Campers
Summer is coming fast it’s time to get ready for Bible Camp. Some Bible Camp information can be found on the bulletin board in the fellowship hall. Please let Patzy know if you are planning to go to camp. Thank You.  Scholarships are available.     

         
                                        Baby Bottles
Make a difference! Pregnancy Resource Centers stand in the gap between a young women’s crisis pregnancy and thoughts of abortion. They provide pregnancy tests, loving guidance, unconditional acceptance, pregnancy and parenting classes and material support-all at no cost to the client. They share the love of Christ using words and actions as they build relationships and make a difference, both now and eternally. You can help. This bottle fund-raiser is important to the center. Every bottle adds up with the bottles being filled by Christians in the area. The resulting donations are used in providing classes, diapers, pregnancy tests, and more. We ask that if you wish to support this mission, that each family please pick up a bottle to take home, fill it with change, cash or check and return it on collection day, Father’s Day, June 15, 2025. Checks can be made out to: Pregnancy Resource Center
                                                   
image1.png




